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State of Israel 
Ministry of Justice 

 
 
Counselling and Legislation Department 
(Administrative-Constitutional Law) 
Jerusalem, 29 of Iyyar, 5777  
25 May 2017 

 
 
To 
Ms. Dalia Kerstein 
Executive Director of HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual 
Via email: mail@hamoked.ord.il 
 
 
Dear Ms.,  
 

Re: Your letter on the “grant of permission to the Armon HaNatziv attack victim’s parents to 
watch the process of sealing of the attacker’s family home in Jabal Mukabber” 

Your letter to the Attorney General of 23.3.17 

 
I wish to thank you for your above-referenced letter, and update you that following a dialogue 
between the Deputy Attorney General (administrative-constitutional law), Mr. Raz Nizri, and the 
Israel Police legal advisor, Mr. Shaul Gordon, on the above-referenced issue it has been decided 
that from now on such applications for presence during the implementation of sealing orders, as 
described in your letter, will no longer be approved.  

 
 
Sincerely 
 
Nadim Aboud, Adv. 
Assistant Deputy Attorney General 

 
Copies:  
Attorney General 
State Attorney 
Deputy Attorney General (Administrative-Constitutional Law) 
Deputy Attorney General (Int’l Law) 
Attorney General of the Israel Police  


